
The Friends of Hall School Museum invite you to the launch of this 
ANZAC exhibition by Dr. Andrew Leigh MP.

This exhibition will pay special attention to the men listed on the district’s 
several Rolls of Honour. Also featured will be stories from the Hall home 
front where families gathered together for mutual support in the absence 
of their menfolk. A special display will be a re-creation of a ‘Welcome Home’ 
celebration that was held at wars’ end in the local Kinlyside Hall.

WHERE:  Hall School Museum, Victoria Street Hall. Easy parking. 
Disability access.

WHEN: 10 am on Saturday 11 April 2015 
(The exhibition will be open from 10am till 4pm on each weekend in April).

RSVP by 3 April 2015 to email: museum@hall.act.au or 
telephone: 0408 259 946

Gold Coin donations will assist Friends of the Hall School Museum.

This exhibition has been funded under the ANZAC Commemorative Grants 
Program of the Department of Veterans Affairs.
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